
    RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY- SARJAPUR 

 

 

RIAS/Cir No:012 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings to you! 

The first Parent Teacher Meeting(PTM) of your ward for the Academic Year 2022-23 is scheduled on 

6 August 2022, Saturday from 9am onwards. A time slot of 10 minutes would be shared by the class 

teacher, as a note, in the student diary. 

 The PTM is an opportunity for the parent to discuss the student’s progress with class teacher and 

work out a plan that would benefit the student. Please attend the meeting in the given time slot only 

and support the school. 

Thanks for your cooperation in advance  

Warm regards, 

Principal 

Ryan International Academy- Sarjapur 


